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             To All Our  
 

CUSTOMERS 
 
 

 
Nerviano, 09th September 2024 
 
 
 
OBJECT: REACH Declaration - Registration, Evaluation, Authorisation and 

Restriction of Chemicals - European Regulations EC 1907/2006 

 
 

 
Concerning all the commitments regarding the application of the REACH regulations (EC 
1907/2006), we would like to inform you that Gammacril has already undertaken all the possible 
actions with the aim to fulfil the above mentioned normative. 

 
Such regulations preview the substantial distinction among substances, preparations and 
articles. The REACH application concerns the substances. The preparations are taken in 
consideration if they are imported from a no EU State Member, while it doesn't preview any form of 
pre-recording or recording for the preparations produced in an EU State Member and the articles. 
 
Gammacril, being a producer of acrylic rods and tubes and polycarbonate tubes, during all its 
manufacturing processes doesn’t modify in any way the chemical nature of the raw materials, and 
for this reason we are not obliged to REACH recording of our products. 
 
Gammacril products do not contain substances currently defined (updated to the Candidate List of 
June 27th 2024) by ECHA (European Chemicals Agency) as Substances of Very High Concern 
(SVHC) above the applicable threshold of 0.1%. 
 
However, we still continue to keep in contact with our feedstock suppliers and we will provide all 
our customers with data regarding the possible presence of new SVHC substances from the next 
Candidate List updates, if they appear in one of our products we supply to you. 
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